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Meerkats - Folly Farm 
Children in Meerkats visited Folly Farm for the final time this year. They learnt all about the lifecycle of a 
butterfly and did activities around the Hungry Caterpillar book. This linked beautifully to this week’s theme 
of ‘Change’ ahead of the summer holidays and school changes in September. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KS2 Macbeth 
Children KS2 were amazing in the end of year production of Macbeth yesterday. Thank you to parents that 
came to support them, we hope you enjoyed it as much as the children and staff did. 
 

  
 
 

 

30 July –      Autumn 
2 August –   Lola 
5 August –   Libby 
13 August – Ted 
13 August – Elijah 
22 August – Ella 
27 August – Monty 
27 August – Elodie 
27 August -  Elizabeth 
 

 

End of Term 

This term ends today, Friday 21st July.  

Children are welcomed back to school on  

Tuesday 5th September following the inset days. 

 

 

   



Year 2 
Children currently in Year 2 will no longer receive free school meals from September. Please ensure you have funds 
on your Aspens account for school dinners. Thank you. 
 
Lemurs  
Lemurs class built moving cam toys this week as part of design and technology. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Leaver’s assembly 
Today our lovely Year 6 class had their final assembly to say ‘goodbye’ to primary school. They showed 
photos from their first days at Stanton Drew and talked about their favourite memories. We will miss you 
and wish you the best of luck for Chew Valley! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 6 results 
Children in Year 6 received their SATs results last week. We are very proud of all their achievements. Please 
note, because the cohort size is only 6 children, percentages are not that meaningful.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

   

   



 
Diary dates 

Frid 21st July – End of term 

Tues 5th Sept – Start of term 1 

After school clubs will start the second week of Term 1 

 
Certificates 

Well done to the following children who received certificates (for hard work or positive attitude,  

great behaviour or good manners etc) in the latest celebration assemblies:  

 

Meerkats Chinchillas Lemurs 

Maddie Henderson Libby 

Sam Leo Harrison 

Aurelia Winnie Florence 

The whole class! Harvey Freddie 

 The whole class! The whole class! 
 

Note: the records are made by Year 6 children, so apologies if there are any omissions/mistakes 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

Happy Holidays! 
 

 

Website:  https://www.bishopsuttonstantondrew.co.uk 
Email:   sdps@bishopsuttonstantondrew.co.uk 
Twitter:  @BSSDFederation 
 
 

https://www.bishopsuttonstantondrew.co.uk/
mailto:sdps@bishopsuttonstantondrew.co.uk


Friends update  

On behalf of the Friends we would like to say a massive thankyou to everyone who has supported our 
events over the last year. We have raised over £5,200 during the school year with events like Christmas 
and Summer Fairs, Wreath making, Quiz night, ongoing generosity of parents through Your School Lottery, 
clothes collections, teas, ice creams and uniform sales as well as individual donations. 
 
At the same time, we have donated over £5,200 to the school and children. Donations included the 
Christmas pantomime and entertainers, football goals and Lego robots, coach fares for trips, books, woody 
woodland equipment and trips to Mendip outdoor activity centre. 
 
We wish everyone a lovely summer and look forward to more events next year.  As always, we are always 
grateful if anyone has anytime spare time to help the Friends at events or behind the scenes. 
 
We have updated our bank details for future reference 
Friends of Stanton Drew Primary School 
Lloyds Bank 
30-99-50 
67044668 
 
Thank you                The Friends 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Outside Events 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


